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We wanted to send you a ‘good news’ follow-up on the sad email sent to you last week of how the young
albino children were mutilated. It was very hard to read, and even harder to look at their pictures.

What remains to be sad is that these young lives have been forever changed. Not only have they lost limbs,
they have lost their homes, their families and their freedom because it isn't safe for them to live outside of
protective custody.

For those of you who forwarded that email on to your contacts, please provide them with this update.

The children are currently in hospital receiving further treatments for their injuries, as well as receiving help
for the mental trauma they've experienced. Pastor Titus has been to see them, and he shared: “The children
are doing quite well although they still have a lot of physical and mental pain. They need our prayers and
encouragement as they feel as if their presence is no longer valuable in this world. Their hearts have been
broken and they are desperate"

Such a sad statement from young innocent victims.

We asked you for any kind of help that you could possibly give, and praise God, you answered!!!
The medical bills for the children are currently up to date. Although there may be ongoing needs with the
amputations.

Also, we told you that we needed over $6000. to provide beds, mattresses, pillows, blankets and bug nets for
the additional influx of children coming to the school for safety.
Today that money is available to Titus to go and purchase these items.

We cannot thank you enough as many of you answered the call and gave what you could. May God richly
bless your gifts, and may the children see the heart of God in a very tangible way in the help that was
provided.

Some of you have said that you are going to send money. If that was your plan and you have not yet done so,
then we ask that you please follow through. There will be ongoing needs for the children that were injured.
In the Partners in Hope Tanzania budget, money was set aside for an emergency fund. That account has been
depleted, and our aim is to help build it back up again.

Links to donate online are: https://gcfcanada.com/partners-in-hope-tanzania/ (Canadian site)

and https://friendsgc.com/partners-in-hope-tanzania/ (US site)

If you prefer to send a cheque, in Canada make the cheque payable to: “Great Commission Foundation” &
mail to: Great Commission Foundation, PO Box 14006, Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4

in USA make the check payable to: "Friends of the Great Commission" & mail to: Friends of the Great
Commission, PO Box 6305, Colorado Springs, CO 80904

¢ IMPORTANT: Whether paying online OR by cheque, in the note section please designate your
donations by indicating “Partners in Hope Tanzania”. Donations will go to the most urgent need
which at this time is to replenish the emergency fund, additional medical expenses for the albino
children, and the drilled well. The budget for the well is $20,000. and thanks to generous donors,
5$14,000. has been raised!
So only $6,000. to go!!!

Once again, on behalf of the You Feed Them team, Pastor Titus/Partners in Hope Tanzania, thank you so
much for your financial assistance and for your prayers!




